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    April 4th                        8:00 pm    Monday             Officer’s Meeting  

   April 6t h                          8:00 pm Wednesday            Business Meeting   
 March 17 th            h      10:00 am   Sunday            Memorial Mass @ St Joseph’s Church 
April  24 TH                 1:00PM   Sunday               Columbites Victorian Tea 

May 23 rdh                     8pm Monday                 LI Coalition for Life at St Regis council 
 
 
 
 

Note: Until further notice as per Knights of Columbus Meeting Policy, when attending a meeting, 
MASKS  will be optional, if you have been vaccinated. 
If you feel  more confutable wearing one that’s fine also 

 
 

          Limited copies of the Knightlife are available in the members lounge. 
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 Who donate their time  
 
 
Dear Brother Knights, 
Wishing you have a very Blessed Easter..    
 
Our Sister Columbiettes will be having their annual Victorian 
Tea/Birthright Shower on Sunday April 24th at 1pm.  Tickets 
are $32.00 per person.  This event grows each year.  It is a popular 
event and helps out Birthright of Islip.  Donations of baby items are 
accepted and displayed during the Tea.  There will be some 
snacks/apps to start with, followed by a hot catered lunch.  The 
lunch is served by very handsome Knights!!!.  There will be games 
and prizes.  Desserts, coffee, tea will be included.   The 
ladies usually come with their favorite tea cup or coffee cup and hats 
for judging.  Make every effort to support this event, as it is a 
fundraiser for Birthright of Islip.  For ticket information please 
contact Mary Scotti, or  Emily Harris or Karen Arthus  Look for 
the flyer that should be in this month’s Knightlife.  Hope to see you 
there!! 
 
The Knights are hosting a Kentucky Derby on Saturday, 
May 7th.  The time and details of this event are to follow. Mark your 
calendars.   For those ladies that attended the Victorian 
Tea/Birthright Shower, you will already have a hat ready for this 
event.  For the others, get a hat and be creative.  Add flowers, lights, 
ribbons, the sky’s the limit!!   There will be “real time” OTB bets 
sold at this event.  There will be food as well.  Keep an eye out for 
details in the next Knightlife! 
 
We are currently working on getting an officer’s slate together, for 
those of you who would like to run for any officer’s position.   Please 
get a resume together and submit it to our Past Grand Knight Vinny 
Liferi.  Those resumes need to be in NO LATER than April 25th  all 
position can be applied for. 



 
 
 
 
 
Council Building Update:  Right now, we are working with our 
lawyer and a real estate agent.  The letter of intent has been 
drawn up along with a written contract which is in the hands of 
the lawyers.  We can go forward with the sale of the building.  
Just keep in mind that we as a Council will always be here.   
 
Carmela and I wish you a very Blessed Easter.   
 
Fraternally yours, 
Vincent Safina 
Grand Knight 
Email:  harleydom@yahoo.com 
 

We’re at our best when 
we support each other. 

Not when we cancel each 
other out for our past 
mistakes, but when we 

help each other to grow. 
 

-Joaquin Phoenix, Actor 



Election Night Will Be – Business Meeting June 1, 2022 

Slate Chairman - Vincent Lifrieri, PGK 
Slate Vice Chairman - Pete Freni, PGK 

Slate Committee Recommends : Council Officers: 

• Grand Knight  Vinny Safina 

• Deputy G. K.  Jeff Thure 

• Chancellor  Ed Cordero 

• Recorder  open 

• Treasurer  Steve Barone 

• Advocate  Peter Freni, PGK 

• Warden  Gil Cruz 

• Inside Guard  Richard Harnett 

• Outside Guard  Joe Nuccio 

• 1 yr. Trustee  Steve Blair 

• 2 yr. Trustee  John Harris PGK 

• 3 yr. Trustee  Arnold Quaranta 

CLUB 4651:    

• Mike Kiernan

• Jim Tallman

• Ed Cordero

• Darrin Carrinella

• Frank Saracino

Chapter Delegates:    

• Vincent Safina GK

• John Harris PGK

• Dan Purcell, PGK

• Tom Gillin

• Ed Cordero

• Gil Cruz

State Convention Delegates: 
Vinny Safina  - Grand Knight Delegate  John Harris  PGK Delegate 
Jeff Thure - GK Alternate Delegate  Danial Purcell  PGK Alternative Delegate  



 

 

 

 

 

IN MEMORIAM 

Columbian Year 2021-2022 
Salvatore Lettieri 

Joseph P Ryan 

Michael R Brock 

Frank J Palmeri Sr 

Patrick James Scollins 

Gregory V Hamilton 

Joseph Daly 

Anthony Antonucci 

Bob Bursides 

Peter Booth  

Joseph Fey 

Eugene Casper 

 

Our Service Men and Women 

And all our deceased Members  

May their Souls Rest in Peace 



 

 

 

God, our Father, protector of the poor and defender of the widow and orphan, you  called your priest, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, to be an apostle of Christian family life and to lead the young to the 

generous service of their neighbor. Through the example of his life and virtue may we follow your Son, 

Jesus Christ, more closely, fulfilling His commandment of charity and building up His Body which is the 

Church. Let the inspiration of your servant prompt us to greater confidence in your love so that we may 

continue his work of caring for the needy and the outcast. We humbly ask that you glorify your servant, 

Father Michael J. McGivney, on earth according to the design of Your holy will. Through his intercession, 

grant the favor I now present (here make your request). 



Dear Sister  Columbiettes,  

    Hi Columbiette’s sisters, I hope everybody is staying healthy and safe. Spring is here and the flowers are 

starting to bloom. I can’t wait for the warm weather. Life is normal again, and we are getting back to our 

daily routine without wearing masks. I’m so glad that all our Columbiettes sisters are doing well. Thanks to 

God. 

2022 continue to be a busy year for the Columbiettes with all our events and fundraisings. It’s been awhile 

we don’t have any fundraising events because of Covid 19, hopefully this year we will make it up was we 

support our sisters and brothers and our community. On March 22 we had our Communion Breakfast. April 

24 we have our Birthrite and Victorian Tea Party. May 22 is our Casino Trip, and June meeting we selling 

our Tunnels to Towers Raffle Tickets again. We will then hopefully start our fundraising again in October 

with the Musical Bingo and in November, a Play in the theater depending how much it will cost. We will 

discuss these up coming events during our next meeting in April. 

May 18 meeting is our election. The financial secretary position will be open. Members who want to be a 

Financial Secretary, please let me know. You don’t need to be qualified for the position. FS Lisa Laveroni 

is willing to train and teach the job of the FS.  

The Communion Breakfast was a successful event. The speaker did a great speech. Mary Anne Hartnett 

and Martha Torres, thank you ladies for running the event. I would like to thank the Knights, Past Grand 

Knight Pete Freni, Treasurer Steve Barone and my husband Past Grand Knight John Harris. These 

gentlemen, they shopped and cooked the foods in very difficult conditions. The Knights also donated the 

money for the Communion Breakfast. The Corporation donated  the coffee. The Knights and the 

Corporation are always there for us, and they are very generous too. To our Officers Sherry Banz, Dawn 

Santiago and Marilyn Cordero, Ladies thank you so much, from the start to the end of Communion 

Breakfast your support was always there. I really appreciate it. Sister Columbiettes thank you all. I can’t do 

anything without you my sister Columbiettes. I’m so blessed and surrounded with good people. 

We have 8 new members this year and 2 transfers from another council. Some of our members have moved 

to other state, some are getting older and can’t drive at night to attend the meeting and events. Also some 

members are in the nursing homes, or are very sick. We have lost some to our lord and savior [RIP]. We 

have to recruite new members to keep our organization growing. If you have family, friends, neighbors or 

acquitances, who are Catholic and practicing a Christian life, please recruite them.  

APRIL 24 SUNDAY 1:00  PM - BIRTHRITE AND VICTORIAN TEA PARTY  

MAY 18 WEDNESDAY 7:00 PM  - COLUMBIETTES  MEETING ELECTIONS 

MAY 22 CASINO  TRIP  SUNDAY BUS LEAVE 7:30 AM SHARP [PLEASE BE ON TIME] 

REMINDERS  MEMBERS THAT HAVE NOT PAID THEIR DUES YET, PLEASE  PAY IT AT OUR 

NEXT MEETING ON APRIL 13. 

PRAYERS  FOR UKRAINE  

LORD GOD, we ask you to be with all, especially children who are suffering as the crisis in Ukraine 

deteriorates. Lord for those who are bereaved, injured, or who have lost their lives and loved ones. Lord 

please hears our prayers. 

My  sister Columbiettes looking forward to see you all in our meeting. Take care everyone. May God bless 

our family and us all. 

Madam President 

Emily B. Harris 



 St REGIS                                                

Bethlehem p.a 

May 22, 2022 

Bus departs st Regis 

@ 

7:30 am sharp 

$65.00 
Snacks & 50/50 

$30.00 casino cash returned 

For tickets Contact 

Marilyn Cordero    516-457-5729 

Emily Harris     631-285-3249 

 



  
  

APRIL 24, 2022 

@ 

1:00 PM  

DONATION $32.00 
Hot lunch &desert 

Bring your teacup and hat 

Accepting baby clothes for donation  

GAMES & 50/50 

For tickets Contact 

Mary Scotti     631-678-7245 

Emily Harris     631-285-3249 

 



 

St. Regis - April 2022 
Sunday  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

27 
 
 

28 
Coalition for Life 

29 30 
 

31 
 

1 
Poker 

2 
 

3 
 

4 
Officer’s 
Meeting 
 

5 6 
Business Meeting 
Columbiette 
Officer’s 
Meeting 

7 
Screening 
Parade Meeting 

8 
Poker 
Chapter Mtg 
 
 

9 

10 
Palm Sunday 
Vet’s Home 
 

11 
Club 4651 
Meeting  
Audit 

12 
 

13 
Columbiette 
Meeting  
 

14  
Holy Thursday 
Building Closed 
 

15 
Good Friday 
Building Closed 
 

16 
Holy Saturday 
Building Closed 
 

17  
Easter 
Building Closed 
 
 

18 19 20 
Easter Mass 

21 
 

22 
  
 

23 
 

24 
Victorian Tea  
 

25 
 

26 27 
 

28 29 
 

30 
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